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FSB  students  are  delighted  to
announce  that  they  have  elected
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George  Washington,  a  business
student studying at FSB Croydon, as
their Student Union (SU) President.
George acts as the lead for the FSB
Croydon SU and works to bolster the
SU to make a meaningful difference
in student lives.

 

‘FSB  is  the  place  for  pioneering  student
confidence,’  said  George  Washington  as  newly
elected FSB Croydon SU President. ‘I promise to
solicit views from the students about their needs
and how to improve efficiency in our studies. I
will  be  in  constant  contact  with  FSB  senior
management to ensure that the needs of students are
listened to and acted on.’

 

Speaking about the appointment, Mr Mohammed Zaidi,
FSB’s CEO, added: ‘I am pleased to welcome George
as SU President. He has clearly outlined his aims
to build new links with organisations to form a
concrete civic identity for FSB’s SU and discover
additional  advocacy  opportunities.  We  all  look
forward to working with George to make a positive



difference in FSB student life.’

 

For more information about the work of the SU,
please visit: www.fsb.ac.uk/student-union
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